Kittatinny Lodge 5 Lodge Exe. Meeting Mins. August 20, 2003

Meeting Called to order by Bob Cook on August 20, 2003

Officers Reports

Chie-f – Bob Cook reported that committees need to get solidified.

Vice Chief of Admin. – Alex was not present.

Vice Chief of Admin. – Ryan Gebley reported that everyone needs to prepare for the Ordeal weekend.

Secretary – Dave was not present.

Treasurer – Welcomed everyone.

Committee Reports

Activities – Reported that there will be a superhero theme at the September Ordeal Weekend Cracker barrel.

Brotherhood – Not present.

Ceremonies – Working on getting everything together for September.

CP&E - Not Present.

Circle - Not Present.

Conf. Conclave – Not Present.

Health/Safety – Not Present.

Kitchen – Looking for help for the September Ordeal Weekend.

Kitty. Inc. – Not Present.

Membership - Not Present.

Ordeal – Looking for anyone interested in being an Elangomat.

Publications – Thanked everyone for the articles for the last Edition. Requested more articles for next edition.

Service – Reported that they got crew chiefs for the September Ordeal Weekend.

Vigil – Not Present

Clan Reports

Beaver – Not Present

Snipe – Not Present

Turtle – Still around and trying to get things done.

Wild Potato - Not Present

Adviser Report

Lodge Adviser – Reported that everyone should use e-mail to communicate with one another.

Associate Lodge Adviser – Asked everyone to take some time and try to keep in touch with each other.

Staff Adviser – Requested help for the OA Service crew for the council camporee

Section Adviser – No report

Council Exec. - No report

Old Business

LLDC Course Selection – Training courses assigned for The Lodge LLDC syllabus and trainers selected

New Business

Camporee Patch – Motion to approve patch by Ryan Fayewicz second by Chris Litizel

Belt Buckles— All belts are done and can be picked up in September at Kitty Inc.

A scoutmaster from California wants to use electronic version of "Where to go camping" Motion by Ryan Gebbly Seconded by Richie Tylka to allow him to do so.

Good Of the Order

1st Vice Chief and 2nd Vice Chief titles were changed to Vice Chief of Administration and Vice Chief of Activities. A motion to change the titles was made by Richie Tylka and seconded by Ryan Gebbly.

Motion to adjourn the meeting made by Jeremy Fisher, seconded Richie Tylka